
From: Linda Keon
To: Linda Keon
Subject: Fwd: Proposal for new building on Coronation Drive
Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 8:30:40 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Linda Keon <linda.keon@sympatico.ca>
Date: March 4, 2020 at 5:11:15 PM EST
To: vijay.thanigasalam@pc.ola.org
Subject: Proposal for new building on Coronation Drive

﻿Hello,

I’m contacting you to bring your attention to a letter our street received in the mail today.

We have concerns about the impact this facility may have on our neighbourhood, specifically the air quality/smell, noise and traffic pollution.

I’ve spoken to my neighbour, John Courtney, and want to add my name to a list of concerned residents. John is trying to obtain a copy of an environmental report for more information. Neither of us are impressed by the lack of transparency and direct contact information the company has neglected to
provide in their letter.

We’ll also be sending a formal letter to the Ministry as directed in the letter.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Linda Keon
40 Janellan Terrace

Sent from my iPhone
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